
National Handwriting Week   
One of our year 8 students had to write a Gothic Horror story in his best handwriting (which is 

always beautiful). We think you will agree he did a wonderful job. He also had to proof-read and 

edit his work which he did to the best of his ability. 

 

WOW WORK!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the social intervention sessions, the students have participated in discussions 

about conflict, the strong emotions associated, and how to manage these. As part of these 

sessions, the students have made their own sensory bottles, filled with orbeez and glitter 

to use as a calming strategy. 

 

 

                                                           



 

 

 

 

 

World Religion Day 
 

To celebrate World Religion Day, pupils had the opportunity to participate in a Question-and-
Answer session with the local Lay Minister from St. James’ Church in Hartlebury, and a retired 
vicar who had previously delivered services at the same church. Pupils were attentive, mature 
and asked well-thought out and philosophic questions to the guest speakers. The Q&A session 

was a huge success, and we look forward to holding another session in the future. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Day of Education  

 In order to celebrate International Day of Education, all pupils have been gifted a pencil case 

containing the tools to help them in their lessons, an affirmation card and a sweet treat for their 

fantastic efforts. 

 

 

Dates 

Monday 27th January – Bullying 

assembly and PCSO visit for Y10 

and Y11. 

Wednesday 29th January – 

Chinese New Year Celebrations in 

Intervention sessions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


